May we place our strong objections to the recent proposed alterations on Duke Street where our Health Clinic is situated.

There will be no access from the street for the DISABLED PATIENTS to be dropped off and picked up at 62 Duke Street, which you have already blocked off, but we manage walk or
wheel them down to Outram Street where you intend blocking the whole road entrance from Duke Street off. This will cause extreme unnecessary inconvenience in access both to the
FRONT and REAR of the property.

There is also a lot of local objections to the closing of Outram Street which you should take into account.

May I please ask you to re-consider your plans with regards to our access.

Would you please acknowledge this Email at your earliest convenience.



